
LIVE, LEARN, AND LEAD IN FAITH

MESSAGE  FROM 
 MRS. KUHN

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

IMPORTANT EVENTS

St. Vincent de Paul School  11/01/2024

BUTTERBRAID PICKUP: NOV. 7TH
FROM 4-6PM AT AHS CAFETERIA

11/3 BINGO AT AHS AT 1:00PM
11/5 FR. OUDENHOVEN OF DIOCESE 
11/6 ROYAL PARENTS MEETING IN
AHS LIBRARY AT 6PM
11/9 AUCTION ROYALE 
11/15 END OF HEX 2
11/17 BINGO AT AHS AT 1:00PM
11/22 REPORT CARDS HOME

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

MISSION STATEMENT TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH,
GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO READ AT
LEAST 20 MINUTES EACH NIGHT AT HOME.  THIS
IS AN IMPORTANT TIME FOR THEM TO DEVELOP

VOCABULARY AND COMPREHENSION.  TAKE
TIME TO HAVE THEM READ OR DISCUSS THEIR

BOOK WITH YOU, TOO.  
WE NEED MORE STUDENTS TO REACH THEIR  AR

GOAL BY NOVEMBER 15TH.

THANKSGIVING BREAK
 NOV.27- DEC. 1

ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC SCHOOLS

 TURKEY TROT
NOVEMBER 28TH

9:00AM AT AHS GYM
5K RUN/WALK

FAMILIES/STROLLERS/DOGS ARE WELCOME
MEET IN THE AHS GYM

VETERANS’ DAY CEREMONY NOV. 11TH
3:10PM IN SV GYM (FAMILIES WELCOME)

PLEASE BE PREPARED
FOR COLD

MORNINGS- IT’S TIME
FOR COATS, HATS,
AND GLOVES AT

RECESS TIME



MISSION STATEMENT: TO INSPIRE EXCELLENCE AND PERSONAL GROWTH, GROUNDED IN CATHOLIC
PRINCIPLES AND TRADITION

BUTTERBRAIDS PICKUP:
THURSDAY

NOVEMBER 7TH 4:00-6:00PM
AHS CAFETERIA

IF YOU CANNOT MAKE THIS
TIMEFRAME, PLEASE TEXT OR EMAIL
TRISHAGELLERMAN@YAHOO.COM

715-451-7080

SPECIAL PRESENTATION: MARIAN MESSENGERS
DIOCESE OF LA CROSSE

Fr. Tim Oudenhoven
Director of The Marian Messengers Apostolate

Priest of the Diocese of La Crosse, WI.
www.marianmessengers.org

Special Presentation on Nov. 5th at 2:45pm for the SV students

The goal of the presentation is threefold:
1.To show the students how amazing Our Lady of Guadalupe is.
2.To give evidence how real God is and how present he is in our lives.
3.To talk about vocations and living worthy like St. Juan Diego to God’s call in
our lives.

ROYAL PARENTS MEETING-
WEDNESDAY, NOV. 6TH AT 6:00PM

AHS LIBRARY
READY TO SHARE YOUR IDEAS FOR THE ACS SCHOOL
SYSTEM?

 WE NEED TO HEAR ALL VIEWPOINTS, NO MATTER
WHAT SCHOOL BUILDING YOUR CHILD IS IN...FOR MORE
INFORMATION CONTACT JILL VRUWINK AT
ACSROYALPARENTSPTA@GMAIL.COM



SNAPSHOTS OF
OUR WEEK



A BIG THANK YOU TO
 MS. DREFCINSKI AND STUDENT

COUNCIL MEMBERS FOR
PLANNING THE HALLOWEEN

EVENT AND GAMES!  
WHAT A FUN TIME!! 

STUDENT COUNCIL MEMBERS 2024-25


